elebrate summer
with food, fun and friends!

Meals will start on June 2, 2025 and end on August 8, 2025

Free summer meals
are available for all
children and teens
18 and under.

The Shenandoah Community School District is participating in the the Summer Food Service Program.

Free meals will be provided to all children 18 years of age and under at no cost at 5 locations.

These meals will be provided each day Monday-Friday between 11am to 12:30pm. All meals are intended
to be taken “to go” off site. Meals will be provided at a first come, first serve basis, at the sites listed as

followed:

Shenandoah High School, Logan School, Shen. Public Library, Sportsman Park

-Farragut City Hall 10am-10:30am only

-Each person 18 and under are only allowed to be picked up once per day (one breakfast and one lunch)

- Weekend breakfast/lunch meals can be picked up Friday.

-We will offer breakfast for the next morning at the time of lunch service each day Monday-Friday.
(there will be no daily service for the following dates) There will be a pre-signup for pickup of bulk meal
services only for the following dates: For July 3rd-6" and the week of July 28th-August 1st

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.



